Central Beach Alliance Board Meeting Monday June 29th, 2015 - Las Olas Beach Club

Call Meeting to Order – 6:05PM – John Weaver

Attendance: John Weaver, Karen Turner, Abby Laughlin (phone), Fred Carlson, Monty Lawani, Steve Milkewicz

Administration: Need to revise our boundaries with the city.

Historic properties – we will send a letter to the city supporting their efforts to provide a comprehensive Beach Master Plan.

Harbor Drive – wishes to be added to the CBA boundaries

Light up the Beach – Ramola Motwani would like to incorporate all residential properties into a holiday lighting program. This program has been successful lin other communities. Partnerships available.

Turtles lighting issues. Discussion of the June 3^{rd} vote to have better lighting on the beach. Membership voted 161 to 0 to improve beach lighting. Need more media on this issue.

Ambassador program – private policing, will come to September meeting.

Adjourn: 8:10PM